-March 14, 1844.

The Monsanto Chemical Co.,
S5t. Louis 4, Mo.

- Dear Sirs:

On January 10, 1944, this department ordered one
100-1b. Cylinder of Chlorine (POV. #2489). To date
we have heard nothing fram this order, Our supply
of shlorine for the swimming pool is very low, and
it iz wrgent thet we hnmcaym;tmu.l

mrnm of Physical Education,
Vargl ¢y Basketball Coach.




